
Arnold Irrigation District 
Notice of Special Meeting 

Tuesday, October 5, 2021, at 2:00 pm 
 

 
The Arnold Irrigation District board of directors will meet in a special meeting to discuss 
the remainder of the 2021 irrigation season. 
 
The meeting will be held at the district office at 19604 Buck Canyon Rd., Bend, OR 
 

 
 


